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February 5, 2025 

 

ATTENTION: District of Mackenzie Mayor and Council 

 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

 

Re: Request for Re-allocation of approved grant funding 

 

MCAC would like to thank you for your pledged contribution of $1000 for the 2024 

edition of the Haunted Maze.  We have encountered a conflict with using this funding 

for this programme, as we cannot combine funding from Gaming with Municipal 

sources and so we would like to humbly request a re-allocation for this contribution. 

 

Festival of Bells was held in December and is also one of MCAC’s keystone events that 

we offer to the community.  This event did not receive Gaming funds to deliver and did, 

like Haunted Maze, receive community support and donations.  This year’s iteration was 

in memorial to Doris Sinclair, who was a strong passionate advocate for the arts in 

Mackenzie. 

 

We can provide a final report and budget as per standard. Thank you for your time and 

consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michelle Bobrel 

Mackenzie Community Arts Council President 

w.250-997-5818/c.250-997-1339 

 

I acknowledge that I live, work and create within the traditional territory of the 

Tse’khene People of the McLeod Lake Indian Band. 


